
Meeting to Adjourn Board of Review 
September 9, 2024, 3:00pm 
Bradley Town Hall 
1518 W Mohawk Drive 
Tomahawk WI 54487 
 
Present were Chairman Kevin Koth, Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Jennifer Bishop and John Crass.  
 
Chairman Koth called the Board of Review into session. Due to the fact that the assessment roll is 
not completed at this time, the Board of Review will be adjourned until 16th day of October 2024 at 
3:00pm.  
 
Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve the date and close the board of review. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 
3:02pm 


